
From: FOI Responses  
Sent: 31 January 2024 16:05 
To:  
Subject: Freedom of Information Response -   
 
Dear   
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 1st January 2024 for information 
about fixed camera locations within Doncaster. Please find attached the information you have 
requested. 
 
I hope that this information is useful to you. 
 
City of Doncaster Council estimates that it has cost £46.00 to respond to this request for 
information. 
 
Reviewing any decisions made: 
 
 If you are not happy with this reply you can ask us to review our response. To do this write to 
us within 40 working days of receiving your response at the address below or 
email FOIAppeals@doncaster.gov.uk  
  
If you do not agree with the review decision you can apply to the Information Commissioner’s 
Office (ICO) for a decision about our compliance or otherwise with the Freedom of Information 
legislation. Contact details for the ICO are: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. www.ico.org.uk Telephone 0303 123 
1113.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Sophie 
 
 
Sophie Ormshaw 
 
Information Governance Officer 
Information Governance Team  
Corporate Resources  
City of Doncaster Council  
Civic Office (Floor 2)  
Waterdale  
Doncaster  
DN1 3BU 
   
Phone: 01302 735326 
E-mail: sophie.ormshaw@doncaster.gov.uk  
Web: http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/ 
 
Please treat the content of this e-mail as confidential. If you have received this e-mail and it 
is not addressed to you please accept my apologies and inform me as soon as possible.  
 
 




